
Next Communications, Inc.
do WNF Law, P.L, 1111 Brickell Ave., Suite 2200, Miami, FL 33131

Formerly 100 N. Biscayne Blvd., Suite 900, Miami, FL 33132

April 22, 2016

Marlene H. Dortch
Office of the Secretary
Federal Communications Commission

12th Street, SW
Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: Withdrawal of FCC Applications and 214 Authority for Next Communications, Inc.

Dear Secretary Dortch:

Next Communications, Inc. requests withdrawal and cancellation of the following
FCC International Bureau applications:
ITC-$TA-20 140922-00269
ITC-T/C-20120919-0023 1

Next Communications, Inc. also wishes to surrender its 214 Authority listed under
International Bureau file Number: ITC-214-19990107-00014. Next Communications,
Inc. has not provided any telecommunications services since December 22, 2015. Next
Communications, Inc. has no active customers and therefore there are no discontinuance
requirements.

The FRN contact info has been updated in the FCC CORES database. Please update the
contact address in your database to read:

c/oWNFLawP.L.
1111 Brickell Ave., Suite 2200
Miami, FL 33131
Tel: 305-760-8500
Email: info@wnflaw.com

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me as listed above.

Respectfully submitted,

Arik Maimon - CEO
Next Communications, Inc.


